
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE UNDER THE 
AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT 

 

In accordance with the requirements of Title II of the 
Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 (“ADA”), the 
Richmond County Sheriff’s Office (RCSO) does not 
discriminate against any individual on the basis of 
disability.  The RCSO is committed to making reasonable 
modifications to its policies, practices, and procedures to 
accommodate persons with disabilities. 
 

Please direct any disability-related concerns to: 
ADA/504 Coordinator 

For Augusta-Richmond County 
Jacqueline Humphrey 

706.823.4410 
jhumphrey@augustaga.gov 

 
Information on Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) is 
available at www.ADA.gov; 1.800.514.0301 (voice); and 
1.800.514.0383 (TTY).  ADA complaints may be filed 
with the U. S. Department of Justice by email at 
ada.complaint@usdoj.gov or by mail at: Disability Rights 
Section (NYA), 950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, 
Washington, D. C. 20530. 
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